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COMMITTEE REPORTS 

 

Policy & Legislation – Ms. Goepfert 

● Ms. Goepfert reported: 

o Notification of second reading of Policy 1100 

o Cindy Schafer is slated to be approved for another term as RRPL Trustee. The 

resolution will be on the June business agenda for approval.  

o The first reading of Neola recommended policies will be on the June business 

agenda. 

● Ms. Anderson provided an update regarding administrative guideline 5460D diploma 

seals. 

● Ms. Norman shared information regarding nurses needed throughout the district for the 

upcoming school year. 

● Dr. Shoaf shared information regarding the Rr 20/20 Vision committees which are 

designed to address plans regarding the potential re-opening of school in the fall. 

Curriculum Committee – Ms. Beach 

● Ms. Anderson shared information regarding: 

o 2020-21 K-12 prevention education grant which focuses on mental health as well 

as drug/alcohol prevention. 

o Increased mental health counseling services with McKeon Group which will be 

offered at every building during the 2020-21 school year. 

● Dr. Shoaf shared information regarding expanded professional development programs 

through the Diversity Center of Northeast Ohio for PK-12.  

Facilities Committee – Dr. Fancher 

● Mr. Gifford provided an update regarding the following district projects: 

o RRHS masonry project 

o RRHS baseball dugouts 

o KIS plumbing 

o RRHS track 

● Mr. Gifford shared information regarding a City of Rocky River easement project which 

will be in proximity to the board office and is scheduled for the summer of 2021. 

● Mr. Gifford shared an update regarding: 

o RRCSD playgrounds 

o Little League baseball fields 

Finance Committee – Ms. Leitch 

● Mr. Markus provided an update regarding: 

o Appropriations 

o Rocky River Public Library alternative tax budget for 2021 

o Upcoming Audit 



School Community – Ms. Olander 

● Ms. Olander shared information regarding: 

o Class of 2020 parade 

o Online virtual celebrations 

o Diploma delivery 

o 8th grade graduation parade 

o Celebratory signage 

● Dr. Fancher reported that the Senior Center will resume meetings next week. 

● Ms. Goepfert reported the Parks & Recreation Center will host a meeting via zoom On 

June 11, 2020. 

Oral and Written Communications 

• Mr. Murphy shared the results from the RRCS parent/guardian survey.  

• Dr. Shoaf shared information regarding an upcoming podcast reviewing information from 

the parent/guardian survey as well as the potential return to school in the fall. 
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